
From: Mark Barnes
To: Chris Dyer
Subject: FW: IMT
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 2:02:14 PM

Chris, This is the e-mail indication no permit fees.

We’ll need to attach this to the application as well.

 

From: Edward Karpinski [mailto:ekarpinski@keville.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 4:24 PM
To: lkeen@cianbro.com; lincjr@cianbro.com; Mark Barnes; Adam St.Michel
Subject: FW: IMT

 

Email indicating no fees.

 

If you have any questions please give a call.
 
Thanks,
Ed Karpinski
Construction Manager
MDOT / Keville Enterprises
Cell: 207-504-1916
ekarpinski@keville.com

 

From: Rick Knowland [mailto:RWK@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 9:26 AM
To: Joel Kittredge
Cc: 'pcarroll@carroll-assoc.com'; 'Craig Morin'; 'cmorin@htnb.com'; Edward Karpinski; Alex Jaegerman;
 Barbara Barhydt; David Margolis-Pineo; Michael Bobinsky
Subject: RE: IMT

 

Joel, Thanks. I'll forward this to Mike Bobinsky.

>>> "Kittredge, Joel" <Joel.C.Kittredge@maine.gov> Monday, August 04, 2014 >>>

Rick:

Please see the question and my response in the 1st bid amendment posted last Thursday.

Q3:   Are the City’s permit fees incidental to the project or are these to be included as special pay




